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Westport Police Assist MTA Police and Amtrak Police 
 

The Westport Police Department was contacted at approximately 7:30pm on the evening of Sunday 

March 18, 2018 by the Metropolitan Transit Authority requesting assistance with a suspicious person 

investigation.  This investigation was undertaken in response to a complaint phoned into the MTA 

Police and ultimately handled in conjunction with the Amtrak Police Department as it was found to be 

connected with one of their trains.  This investigation necessitated a brief closure of Greens Farms 

Railroad Station to vehicular and pedestrian traffic by the Westport Police Department.  At 

approximately 9:15pm, based on the information communicated by the investigating agencies, the area 

was re-opened to all traffic.  At this time there is no on-going threat to public safety or cause for any 

further concern relative to this matter.  Anyone seeking additional information in regards to the origins 

of this incident should contact either the Metropolitan Transit Authority and/or Amtrak for further 

details. 
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